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September 2022 

 

Year 9 – The year ahead 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We would like to invite you to join us for an opportunity to meet the new Headteacher, Claire 

Elliot, Head of Year 8, form tutors and the Senior Leadership Team on Wednesday 14th 

September. 

This event will take place in the Main School Hall, starting at 5.30pm and running until around 

6.30pm. The evening will include a presentation detailing important information for the year 

ahead, and including an overview of the options process and Duke of Edinburgh, followed by the 

opportunity to speak to staff members regarding any questions you may have. 

As a school, we place enormous importance on working together with families to support our 

young people in ‘being their best’ and see this evening as a great opportunity to meet you all. 

 

I look forward to seeing you there. 

 

Kind regards, 

 
Hannah Leavold 

Head of Year 9 
 

 


